
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 3, 2023 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for DDD – 4th Street Flood Study (Milford, DE) in fiscal year 2025. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Milford, located at 201 S. Walnut 

Street, Milford, Delaware 19963. The funding would be used for flood reduction in areas of 

the city and provide higher quality runoff with reduced contaminants. The project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it addresses a prevalent community issue and looks 

to address water infrastructure in need of improvement. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title 

VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

LISA BLUNT ROCHESTER 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 


